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Dean Koomler ’s Konncction ... 
 
 
We often refer to our school body (students and staff) as the “CIA family”. 

In an attempt to promote this family atmosphere, we implemented daily 

Community Circles after fall break.  We demonstrate and practice 

our CORE principals of Civility, Order, Respect and Excellence during this 

time. Students have an opportunity to share and listen to each other helping 

foster classroom and school wide community environment. 

  

To help our students grow we have also effected a program called 

Second Steps. Second Steps provides a simplified approach for schools 

to create and sustain safe, supportive learning environment. Students 

review topics such as listening with attention, taking others' 

perspectives and disagreeing respectfully. These are life-long lessons 

that will sustain our student as they continue 

their education. 

If your student is out due to an  illness, call 
the absence line at 317-869-1327 and follow 
the prompts.  Absences for 3or more days 
will require a doctor’s note upon their return 
to be excused. 

   The flu season is upon us… 
 

         Here are some preventative helpful tips… 
 

-Wash your hands and keep them away from your face. 
-Eat a well balanced meal, drink plenty of fluids and get    
plenty of  rest.  
-Get the flu shot vaccine . 
-Cough into your sleeve or down inside your shirt. 
- Make sure that your at least 24 hours fever free before 
returning to school or work. 

From the Clinic 

GUEST TEACHERS AND BUS DRIVERS NEEDED… 
 
Warren Township schools are looking for classroom guest teachers for the 2017-18 school year. Classroom guest teachers, also 
referred to as substitute teachers, work a 7 1/2 hour day with a 30 minute lunch and a teacher prep period if assigned a classroom.  
Classroom guest teachers are paid $80 a day and are eligible for a $100 bonus after completing twenty classroom assignments. With 
18 schools, and over 600 classrooms in the district, there are ample opportunities for being assigned to a class-room on a daily basis. 
Requirements for the position can be found on our district website (http://www.warren.k12.in.us/employment-opportunities) or by 

contacting one of our 18 Warren Township schools.  
 
                            Interested applicants can apply at https://apptrack.warren.k12.in.us/ applicant/login.php.  

REMINDER FOR STUDENT EARLY RELEASE:  
Students leaving early during the school day need to have a note 
signed by the parent or legal guardian stating the time of pick-up and 
the person signing the student out.  This note needs to be given to the 
teacher in the morning on the day of the early release.   By sending a 
note, the teacher has a heads up, and it allows for the student to be 
prepared for early pick-up.   For security reasons, please  do not 
ask that your child be called out of the classroom prior to your 
arrival and signing them out.  Remember, photo ID will be 
required when signing a student out during the school day.  Plan 
on arriving in time to meet your appointment needs and the school’s 
procedure for early releases.  We appreciate everyone’s cooperation 
in helping to keep our CIA students and staff safe. 

YOU’RE  MOVING!  

Please let us know when 
you’re moving as soon as possible by 
sending in a note or contacting the school at 
317-869-1327 or the Registrar, Mrs. McWright 
at 317-869-1327 ext. 1330.  The sooner we 
know, the more we can help with a smooth 
transition to your new school.            



 
 
 
 

 
Academic Honors Breakfast 

 
Once again, our Academic Honors 
Breakfast was a huge success thanks to 
our students, parents, and staff who 
attended and Dr. Hanson for his  
encouragement and inspiring words. 
 

Congratulations again and keep up the good work! 

                          JANUARY 2018 
 
 

 
Team 5A– McKinsey  McCaslin &Allen Sollars 
Team 5B– Juliana Rodriguez-Sanchez & De’Asia Sherman 
Team 5C– Ariah Pops & Hadlie Wade 
 
Team 6A- Vincent Caudill & Camryn Whatley 
Team 6B– R’Riauna Tools & Norma Torres 
Team 6C– Ron-niyah Robinson & Nevaeh Moore 
 
Team RA– Jaylen Edmonds & Aunya Gray 
Team Benedict - Isaiah Richardson 
Team Life– Irvionna Williams  

2/21/2018 
WARREN CENTRAL FREE SOFTBALL PITCHING CLINIC 
 
 Come join the high school coaches to learn softball 
pitching mechanics. We will show you the drills we are 
using at the high school level to teach correct pitching 
mechanics. Our high school pitchers and catchers will 
be there to help show you the drills.  Parents, coaches 
and players are all welcome! 

  
Where: Warren Central High School Court 3 
 
When: Wednesday February 21, 2018 

Time: 6-8 pm 

Never pitched before?  That’s okay!  Come learn! 

Come learn pitching drills that you can practice at home! 

  

YMCA Before & After School Care 
 
Did you know the YMCA is one of the largest, most trusted 
providers of School-Age Childcare? The Youth Development 
Before and After School programs are committed to developing 
programs that give children the support they need to become 
successful adults. We have a program located right here in your 
child’s school.  We use the YMCA of the USA's School-Age 
Curriculum that focuses on the following core content:  Arts 
and Humanities, Character Development, Health, Wellness and 
Fitness, Homework Support, Literacy, and more. 
  
Please call (317)226-9122 if you have questions. Visit us at 
indymca.org/youthdevelopment to register today! 
 
 
 

tel:%28317%29226-9122
http://indymca.org/youthdevelopment
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TACKLE FOOTBALL REGISTRATION 

GRADES K THRU 6 
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